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Power outage for tree clearing 
Generators in place from 16 July to 19 July 
Transport for NSW is continuing work on the Medlow Bath Upgrade, with tree clearing near 
high voltage power lines. 

Due to windy weather during the recent planned power outage, we were unable to finish the tree 
clearing work near high voltage power lines on Bellevue Crescent. 

How will the work affect you? 
To allow us to complete this work, there will be another planned power outage from Sunday 16 July to 
Wednesday 19 July.  

During the outage, two generators will be placed on Delmonte Avenue to supply power to impacted 
local properties. Generator noise blankets will be double-layered and extended above the height of both 
generator units to help mitigate noise impacts. 

Using generators will allow us to do the work without impacting residents with full day power outages.  



 

 

 

Traffic changes 
Traffic control may be in place where necessary, with the access road between Bellevue Crescent and 
the service station restricted to residents only. 
Motorists are advised to drive to the conditions and follow the directions of signs and traffic control.  
For the latest traffic updates, call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App. 

Find out more and keep in touch 
We understand that this work will generate some inconvenience in the area.  

Please contact the project team if you have any concerns about the power outage or changes to access. 

Thank you for your patience during our work.   

Contact 1800 953 777 and select ‘option 1’ with any enquiries related to this work or email 
gwhmedlow@abergeldie.com 


